
Comment for planning application 22/03064/OUT
Application Number 22/03064/OUT

Location Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow Drive Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for up to 176 dwellings and associated open space with all
matters reserved other than access

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Chris Douglas

Address The Old House,3 Gullicote Lane,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1GY

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am concerned that the proposed development will have a major impact on wildlife which 
surround our village. There are regular sightings of Deer, Badger, Hawks and Kites, as well 
as Bats. I believe that much if not all of these will be scared away, (or worse), from the 
village of Hanwell because of the disruption caused to the fields these proposed houses will 
be placed. The Deer act of 1991, the wildlife and countryside act of 1981 and the wild 
mammals protection act of 1995 are all designed to protect these wild animals habitats and 
prevent intentional harm - I feel that any new development on these fields will harm and 
displace. Therefore I object to the proposal. 
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